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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 7, 1976 

The Speaker of the 

House of Representatives 

Sir: 

I ask the Congress to consider a proposed request 
for transfer authority for fiscal year 1977 in the 
amount of $1,900,000 for the Department of Justice. 

The details of this proposal are set forth in the 
enclosed letter from the Director of the Office of 
Management and Budget. I concur with his comments 
and observations. 

Respectfully, 

Enclosure 

\ 
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The President 

Estimate ~Tr,. 
94th Cong :l~-s-,___,2,_n....,d..--:S:::-e-s-s--.-i-o-n 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20503 

September 7, 1976 

The White House 

Sir: 

I have the honor to submit for your consideration a 
proposed request for transfer authority for the fiscal year 
1977 in the amount of $1,900,000 for the Department of 
Justice. Details of this proposal are contained in the 
enclosure to this letter. 

I have carefully reviewed this budget request and 
am satisfied that it is necessary at this time. I recommend, 
therefore, that this proposal be submitted to the Congress. 

Enclosure 

James T. 
Director 



--ENCLOSURE 

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL PRISON SYSTEM 

Salaries and Expenses, Bureau of Prisons • 

For an additional amount for "Salaries and 
expenses, Bureau of Prisons", $1,900,000, to be 
derived by transfer from the appropriation 
"Buildings and facilities'~ ' 

This request for transfer authority is required to 
provide funds to lease and operate a 400-bed minimum 
security prison facility located in Otisville, New York. 
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